On 7 August, visitors get into La Mola lighthouse at no charge
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The Formentera Department of Culture is pleased to report that on World Lighthouse Day this 7
August, admission fees will be waived at the Far de la Mola cultural and educational space.
Until 31 October, the lighthouse will open Tuesday to Sunday 10.00am to 2.00pm and
Wednesday and Sunday evenings, 5.00pm to 9.00pm. The lighthouse is closed on Mondays.

The building is divided into two exhibition spaces: the first, dedicated to a permanent installation
on all things maritime —the undersea environment, underwater natural resources, sailing and
light signage— and the second, devoted to temporary art exhibits.
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